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6 August 2020

Pure Alumina Limited (ASX: PUA) (PUA or the Company) is pleased to advise that following approval by
shareholders at the Extraordinary General Meeting held on Friday, 31 July 2020, the Company’s name
has been changed to Peak Minerals Limited effective from 31 July 2020.

The change reflects the Company’s strategic focus on developing its existing gold tenements and actively
seeking acquisition opportunities in other minerals, including gold, copper and nickel opportunities.

There is no change to the Company’s ASX securities codes, which will remain:

- Ordinary shares: “PUA”
- ASX-listed options: “PUAOD”.

As part of the change in corporate identity, the Company has established a new website
(www.peakminerals.com.au) which includes relevant information about the Company and the projects.

The Company’s Managing Director David Leavy said “the new name represents the renewed focus on
mining and exploration. The Company’s gold projects are being re-evaluated with modern technology and
with current gold prices and costs, as well as the assessment of new opportunities”.

The release of this announcement was authorized by the Managing Director, Mr David Leavy, on behalf
of the Board.

David Leavy

Managing Director
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